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EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 

 
There were no odor reports in the month of March.  
 
The RST discharge auger pump has been repaired and reinstalled. New side plates were 
fabricated and ceramic coating was applied in an effort to protect the metal from deterioration. 
 
The odor scrubber media has been acid washed to try to improve efficiency. 
 
EIS, our instrumentation contractor, has provided annual calibration of flow meters for RAS, 
WAS, effluent and chlorine residual meter. 
 
The RAS collection pit has been cleaned. We had noticed that the pump flow had reduced. The 
suction line was checked for blockages which was negative but material was removed from the 
inlet bell and flow has been restored. 
 
A new high pressure hose has been installed on the jetter unit. The hose was leaking and was 
repaired twice and was found to be unrepairable so a new hose was purchased. 
 
New shelving for the hypochlorite feed pumps was installed and a new pump to feed hypo to the 
odor scrubber was installed.. 
 
 


